for children, inc. Los Angeles, Ca. 90025

TRYGVE D. JANSEN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR



CHRISTMAS 1971

Dear Friend,

Again we are approaching the Christmas Season and the year 1971 is almost gone. At this time we want to express our gratitude to those who se faithfully have supported this work. THANK YOU SO MUCH EVERYONE.

You have been a sunbeam scattering the darkness that some of the children in Mexico were enclosed in. They are now happy and contents. They seem to thrive in their new environment. You have shown the Christmas spirit in action through-

out the year.

M. Richardson

We have expanded our work and are now involved in helping children in several places in Mexico and one children's home in Hong Kong. The following projects receive some help from Layman ACTION:

- 1) Girls' home "Mama Paulita", El Limón
- 2) Children's home "The Good Samaritan", El Limón
- 3) Children in Tijuana
- 4) Children in Mazatlan

The need is great and the help is urgent. Will you be willing to give a helping mand? Will you reach out this Christmas with a gift to those who are less fortunate than you? USE THE ENCLOSED ENVELOPE AND MAIL A CONTRIBUTION TODAY SO YOUR GIFT WILL REACH THE CHILDREN BEFORE CHRISTMAS. If you haven't given before - DO IT NOW !!!

On behalf of the children and everyone involved in this work we

AND GOOD WISHES

FOR THE

COMING YEAR

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Layman ACTION for Children, Inc.